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Agenda Name Comments Support Oppose Neutral

12. 24-0237 Consideration of the Sand Dune Park Conceptual Design
Proposal (Parks and Recreation Director Leyman).
(Estimated Time: 1 Hr.)
DISCUSS AND PROVIDE DIRECTION
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will be shown.

Overall Sentiment



Agenda Item: eComments for 12. 24-0237 Consideration of the Sand Dune Park Conceptual Design Proposal (Parks and
Recreation Director Leyman).
(Estimated Time: 1 Hr.)
DISCUSS AND PROVIDE DIRECTION

Overall Sentiment

Sylvia Rayner
Location:
Submitted At:  5:29pm 09-16-24

Sand Dune Park South Lawn Improvements
As resident living close to Sand Dune park I love this little park. Yes, some improvements are needed, the
bathrooms need remodeling and the buildings need a safer construction.
However, the grass area between 33rd and 29th Streets, should stay as an open daytime area for children to play
without the possibility of being hit by a regular cyclist or e-biker. I often see groups of e-bike riders riding through
the park on the “pedestrian only walkways”. Adding a concrete pathway will only encourage more riders to
complete the “park loop” on repeat
If the proposed path is meant as a “friendly surface” to travel by bike from 29th Street and Bell to 33rd Street and
Bell these travelers can cut East on 29th, North on Blanche and West on 33rd to the same location.
Extra lighting will disrupt the wildlife that we have in the park. We do not need to attract more after dark visitors to
the park by “lighting their way”.
Sylvia Rayner
460 32nd Street


